Dulwich Hill Public School

Kintore Street Dulwich Hill NSW 2203

Phone: 02 9559 2699 Fax: 02 0559 5676
Email: dulwichhil-p.school@det.nsw.edu.qu
Tuesday 10th May, 2022

PERMISSION NOTE: Stage 3 Writers’ Workshop Excursion

Dear Stage 3 parents/carers,

This term, Stage 3 will be supporting their English units with an excursion to The Sydney Writers’ Festival
workshop “Primary School Days” on Thursday 26th May. Students will take part in a series of workshop
sessions led by children’s authors and illustrators to deepen their love of reading and writing.

VENUE: Sydney Town Hall

DATE: Thursday May 2™

TRAVEL: Train (Opal card required)

TIMES: Children must meet at school af 8.30am. We will return to school by
3:15pm.

WHAT TO WEAR: Students must wear full school uniform, hat and comfortable walking
shoes.

WHATTO BRING:  Students must bring their own recess, lunch and drink bottle. Lunch orders
will NOT be available on this day.

COST: $25 (excluding transport).

The excursion will be supervised by Ms Baker, Ms Lanzafame, Ms Rose and Ms Alex.
The permission slip must be returned to your child’s class teacher by Friday 20th May.

Regards, ' ANy
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Rhianon Baker 7 Linda Wickham
R/ Stage 3 Assistant Principal Principal

E: rhiannon.bakers@det.nsw.edu.au

o<
PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN TO YOUR CHILD'S CLASS TEACHER BY FRIDAY 20" MAY
PERMISSION SLIP: Stage 3 Writers’ Workshop Excursion
| give consent for of class to attend

the Stage 3 Writers’ Workshop Excursion on Thursday 26™ May.
[J I have made the online payment of $25.00 (please tick box to confirm)

Parent/Carer name: Contact Number:

Signature: Date:




